
 Respect 

 Empathy 

Determination 

     Friday 23 June 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 This week, the vast majority of children have been participating in the Inspire Word of Work week. This has involved 
educational visits as well as visiting speakers and classroom activities and assemblies. Each year group worked on a 
different theme, with year 6 visiting the headquarters of KPMG in Canary Wharf! At Princess May, we work hard to 
develop children’s cultural capital, and to show them the opportunities that London and the surrounding areas hold. 
As well as this, Ms Archer led a special assembly to mark the 75th anniversary of Windrush Day. Teachers also taught 
a special lesson on the Windrush generation and their contribution to society and Hackney in particular. 

 Our lunchtime and enrichment programme is now fully up and running again, with chess club, code club, dance club, 
reading club, American football club and much more all taking place both at lunchtimes and after school. Why not ask 
your child which clubs they have attended this week? 

 Please do remember to send your child to school with a water bottle each day as it is still very hot in school! 
 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to 
our children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their 
achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 
Elanaz 
Leena 

Kyran 
Dioren 

3NC 
Peighton 
Dylan 

Abubakar 
Zvezda 

John 
Nawal 
Rayan 
Abu Bakkar 

Iqra 
Phoebe 
Leah 
Natalia 
Ismael 
Ikra 
Gyokan 
Maryam 
Kyra 

2CD 
2ML 

          Makaton 
 

Our sign next week is ‘paint’.   Why not practise 
at home? 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth 
Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratulate them 
on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Nellie Jason 

Precious 
Petko 
Ishaq 

Saira Zumra Dilek 
Ikra 
Anjani 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of up-
coming assemblies. Parents, 
arrive at 10.50am. 

REC 

29/6/23 

 

 

 

 

Pupils  should be seated at 

their tables from 8.45am 

Dates for your Diary 

KS2 Sports Day  - Friday 30 June 2023 

KS1 Sports Day -  Thursday 13 July 2023 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

     www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                          admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk  twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

ParentPay 

It is important that you make sure your ParentPay is in credit and you 
make regular payments for the items you use.  If you have not created 
your account, please come to the office. 

Summer Fair — 14 July 2023 
 

We will be hosting our Summer fair on Friday 14 July at 3.30pm.  
There will be a range of stalls and activities for you to try. 
 
If you are interested in renting a stall, donating a prize for the raffle, 
or helping to organise the Summer fair, please email  
admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk or pop into the school office. 

1st  2ML— 3586 points 

2nd  6HA—2813 points 

3rd  1AD—2654 points 

                        
                         This week’s Dojo  
                     Winner is Akkshith 
                     (2ML). The  class  
                      winners are Heatwave 

 

 The school has purchased a number of air conditioning 
units which has enabled us to set up ‘cool rooms’ across the 
school. Children have been enjoying spending time in these rooms 
to take a break from the heat. Our Nursery has been given their 
own unit so our youngest children remain cool all day.  Please re-
member to use sunscreen and provide your child with a bottle of 
water. 

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay

